City of Primeville

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
PLANNING COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

DATE: November 15t 2016
PURPOSE: Recommendation to fill vacant Commissioners Seat
BACKGROUND:

Planning Commissioner Bob Spaulding submitted his resignation on October 4t 2016
after a decision to move closer to family. The City advertised the open seat in the City
newsletter and in the Central Oregonian on October 25%. The City received several
inquiries from people outside the UGB and an application from Priscilla Smith who had
applied previously in September of last year. The City Charter does not allow people
outside the UGB to serve on the City Planning Commission. Priscilla Smith who lives
inside City limits was interviewed at the Planning Commission’s regular meeting on
November 15%, 2016. During deliberations Commissioners expressed their approval of
the candidate as they had before.

The Planning Commission voted unanimously to recommend Priscilla Smith.

RECOMMENDATION:

The Planning Commission formally recommends that City Council appoint Priscilla
Smith to the Planning Commission for the remainder of Bob Spaulding’s term, which
expires on December 31, 2019.

WP Rl e,

Marty Bailey, Planni/ng ommission Chair
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